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City of Olean Municipal Building Will Remain Open During Solar Eclipse 

April 3, 2024—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, has announced that the Olean 

Municipal Building will remain open on Monday, April 8, 2024 during the solar eclipse.  All municipal 

services, with the exception of the John J. Ash Senior Center and the Youth Recreation Program at St. 

John’s, will be available to residents throughout the day.  
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